





Mosborough Primary School New School Road Mosborough Sheffield S20 5ES

Tel: 0114 248 6211 Fax: 0114 247 7121 Email: enquiries@mosborough.sheffield.sch.uk. Website: www.mosboroughprimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Mr Martin Fallon

Dear Parents/Carers.

What an action packed three weeks it has been so far!

Healthy Week

We have had a fantastic response to our Park and Stride with in excess of 100 pupils (and parents) taking up this challenge yesterday! We know that the children are working hard to try to eat a rainbow every day and to help them on their way, each year group has cooked a healthy treat, in some cases, using produce grown in our school gardens! Tomorrow is our walk to Ridgeway and we are sure the weather will be kind. Parents are welcome to join us – please be at school for 10.45am (use the main entrance).

Mosque Trip Cancellation

Y5 parents should have received a letter explaining that we had to cancel the Mosque trip this year. The Mosque, unfortunately, were unable to run this trip on the original date planned and our calendar this term is that busy we couldn't change the date. We are going to try to explore ways of taking the children when they are in Y6. It is a fantastic trip and one that the children learn a great deal from.

Clive Betts

Our Pupil Parliament wrote to Clive Betts (MP for Sheffield South East) around three years ago, about the state of the playground by Bridle Stile. Clive took up the baton on our behalf and has spent the interim period battling for improvement. I am delighted to inform you that he has finally secured a promise that repairs will be carried out and some new equipment installed. The work should be completed within 12 weeks.

The school would like to thank Clive for his valiant efforts and our Pupil Parliament for bringing the matter to his attention in the first place.

Histrionics -Walk to School

On Thursday 28 June, our school has been chosen to receive a specially themed 'World Cup' walk to school event. The walk will be led by a themed character from the Histrionics Company along with members of the STARS team. We will be meeting at the George and Dragon pub car park at 8.15am ready to leave at 8.20am. We would love as many families as possible to join us for this very exciting start to the school day. A separate letter will be sent out next week with more details.

Yorkshire Caps

Congratulations to Joseph Atkinson and Finley South who made their debuts playing cricket for Yorkshire. Alongside this, we are delighted to award Joseph a bursary from our Talented Athlete Scheme to support his training and development.











Year 6 Events

Y6 Parent Meeting for Mount Cook

Thanks for coming to our meeting. If you were not able to make it but require further information please look at our website.

Y6 Productions

The performance is looking great. They are showcasing their first performance to a very select group of critics on Monday 25 June (dress rehearsal). They are looking forward to performing to parents, grandparents, friends and other VIPs next week. Tickets are still available for all performances. If you do need tickets can we ask that you put your name on the request, this really helps us to know who to give the tickets to! Please remember that the MPG will be selling raffle tickets before the shows.

APP

Our App has had a bug removed and now should be working fine. If you are still seeing random characters within our messages, the advice from our provider, webanywhere, is to ensure you have the most up to date version of the app installed (it now has a pencil icon - if you have the version with the school logo, this is what is causing the glitch).

MPG Summer Fair

MPG are continuing to collect jam jars filled with treats - the children have been promised extra playtime for the class that donate the most prize jars. Raffle tickets are selling like hot cakes! If you would like more books of raffle tickets to sell, you can collect these from the school office. Donations for the ever popular Rainbow Raffle are being collected in classrooms. The deadline for donations is Thursday 28 June. Rainbow Raffle tickets will be on sale from week commencing 2 July. Finally, we can confirm, sunshine has been ordered!

` '				
v	\sim	11	rc	
	.,	u	1.5	_

Martin Fallon